
Update: 8/9/2021 

Notification of a positive COVID-19 case at our Clifton Park location.    

Newmeadow has been notified of a positive COVID-19 case associated with our Clifton Park location.  All 

affected staff and students have been notified and asked to self-quarantine until they receive further 

instructions from Saratoga County Public Health Department. 

Please note that The Health Insurance Portability and Accountability Act (HIPAA) and other privacy laws 

restrict us from disclosing or confirming any personally identifiable information. We cannot identify 

anyone who has tested positive. We will continue to work closely with County Public Health 

Departments and communicate any necessary updates.  

Please contact Stacey Cornell, Director of Program Services at scornell@newmeadow.org, or Ramona 

Grugnale, COVID Coordinator at rgrugnale@newmeadow.orgwith questions. 

Sincerely,  

Andrew F. McKenzie  

Executive Director 
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